
 

 

 

 

From: Rebecca Fox 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Public notes for 8/20/2021 meeting 
Date: Friday, August 20, 2021 7:02:03 AM 

Good morning, 

My name is Rebecca Fox and I am a parent of a 16 year old here in Las Vegas that attends a 
Ccsd school. I do not co-parent with the government nor the school board and I DO NOT 
allow for you or anyone else for that matter, make decisions regarding my child's health. This 
decision is for her father and myself. For you to try to force mandatory vaccines on children 
who are less likely to contract "covid" is insane. Stop trying to push your agenda on to 
impressionable children. They are not a political pawn. The FDA has yet to approve the shot 
as there is not enough research. Quit using our children. 

Sincerely 

Rebecca Fox 
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